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August 23, 1982

A7TACHUDFT CONTAINS
NUARDSINFORMATION

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Safeguards Plan Change
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

Reference: 1) Letter from D. B. Vassallo to J. M. Pilant
dated bby 20, 1982.-

2) Letter from D. B. Vassallo to J. M. Pilant
dated June 11, 1982.

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

Af ter discussion with the staf f, and in response to your requests in
References 1 and 2, enclosed are revised pages to the CNS Safeguards
Plan and a report of change. As discussed in Enclosure 1, all security

plans are being combined in one Safeguards Plan and the necessary
binders are also provided. Six complete copies are enclosed.

If you wish further clarification on any of these changes, please
contact me.

Sincerely,

M
P. Pilant

Division Manager of Licensing
and Quality Assurance

JMP:JDW:cmk

Enclosures

! cc: Mr. John T. Collins w/o encl.
Og[Regional Administrator

( U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
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